NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING
OF THE CHULA VISTA CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Chula Vista City
Council scheduled for Tuesday, September 24, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. has been
canceled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 1, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers.

Dated: September 19, 2024

Kerry KIBigelow, MMC
City Clerk

I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed
by the City of Chula Vista in the office of the City Clerk
and that I posted the document according to Brown Act
requirements.

Dased: 1[19/262 Signed: ). [ flu ED -




